A formal proposal presented in writing to
members of the of Kirkbymoorside with
Gillamoor, Bransdale, Farndale and Edstone PCC

Paul Anne and Kathy propose closing the church
yard at All Saints’ Kirkbymoorside.

This would transfer the maintenance to the North
Yorkshire Council. To the level at date of transfer.
The church yard is full. There is still room for
burial of ashes. This would save us £10,000.

We need legal process, firstly approval of PCC,
then notice etc.

Approved by the PCC
18 August 2024

Certified by the secretary to the PCC
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